
CONSERVATION BOARD                                               FEBRUARY 24, 2020 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Sue Hilton, Chairman 

Matt Chaffer 

Pat Murphy 

Kim Boyd 

Jody Binnix 

Chris Baldwin (absent) 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Mr. Chaffer made a motion to approve the January 27, 2020 minutes, second by Ms. Boyd.  All 

present members voted “aye” to approve. 

 

The Conservation members reviewed the following Planning Board application. 

 

Delaware River Solar Facility. 

 

A. Delaware River Solar Facility located on Fox Road and Yellow Mills Road.  A revised 

plan after area variances were denied by the Farmington Zoning Board.  This plan will be 

reviewed by the Farmington Planning Board at their March 18, 2020 meeting.  This 

revised plan has no adverse environmental impact. 

 

 Farmington Comprehensive Plan update. 

 

Ms. Hilton discussed the Comprehensive Plan update, Chapter 3, and what the goals were.  Each 

Conservation members should make recommendations they would like made. 

 

Approximately 450 town residents responded to the survey that was sent out asking what they 

would like put in the plan for the next 10 years. 

 

Ms. Hilton will e-mail each member a copy of Chapter 3 to review.  If any members would like 

any other chapters of the plan, Ms. Hilton can e-mail.  Ms. Hilton will check to see if there is a 

table of contents to the plan. 

 

The next meeting will be held on March 23, 2020 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Mr. Murphy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 PM., seconded by Ms. Binnix. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Boards recorded the minutes. 

 

 


